
Dear Head Start and Early Head Start families,  

As many of you may have heard, the Reedsport School District recently announced that due to budget 
deficits, they have had to make some significant changes to the 2023-2024 school schedule. 
Unfortunately, these adjustments will also directly affect the opera�ons for our Head Start and Early 
Head Start classrooms.  

A�er careful considera�on the district has implemented 8 furlough days for all Reedsport schools, 
district buildings and opera�ons which means that all three of our classrooms will also be shut down 
during this �me.  

Although Head Start and Early Head Start programs and services are not directly associated with the 
Reedsport School District, we have maintained a long-standing partnership over the years. We have had 
the opportunity to u�lize district offices, facili�es, and classrooms to provide Head Start services within 
the Reedsport Community.  

Please know that we understand the impact these closures can have on our Head Start families, and we 
sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Below is a list of all furlough closure dates, if 
you have any ques�ons or concerns, please feel free to reach out. 

 

• Monday May 20, 2024                                                          
• Tuesday May 21, 2024                                                          
• Wednesday May 22, 2024                                                   
• Thursday May 23, 2024  
• Friday May 24,2024  
• Monday June 10, 2024    
• Tuesday June 11, 2024 
• Wednesday June 12, 2024 
• Thursday June 13, 2024          
• Friday June 14, 2024                                          

  

 

Regards, 

South Coast Head Start 


